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November 14, 2011 
 
 
 
Barbara Liberty 
505 Park Island Rd 
Center City MN 55012 
 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 1530 Concordia Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Liberty: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 8, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that City Council deny the appeal 
and grant an extension to January 1, 2012 to bring the items into compliance.  Please 
note that a permit must be pulled for installation of the dryer exhaust duct.   
 
The City Council public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, December 7, 2011 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Officer 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Mitch Imbertson (email) 
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